
Glenwood Telecommunications, Inc.  
Thayer County  
Attachment D – Noncontiguous Areas 
 
Glenwood Telecommunications and Thayer County as a Public-Private Partnership are seeking funding 

for development of broadband infrastructure in unserved rural areas of Thayer County acknowledging 

broadband connectivity is critical and necessary to general economic growth, for the success of 

Nebraska’s agricultural industry, and the provision of basic services for education, government, public 

safety, and healthcare. 
 

Glenwood’s Thayer County Project as designed will provide fiber broadband connectivity to 75 unserved 

locations in rural Thayer County by building off Glenwood’s existing fiber network already serving 

Thayer County in the community of Hebron and extending into rural areas.  

 

Glenwood’s Thayer County project is made up of five noncontiguous areas that will connect to 

Glenwood’s existing fiber network. These areas are noncontiguous and within different exchanges, but 

have a natural connection to one another, all within Thayer County. Glenwood respectfully ask that this 

application be considered as a single project. 

 

 

 

 


